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PhilHealth Warns on Fake e-Receipts

DR. REY B. AQUINO
President and CEO

Please be informed that fake POEA-OWWA-PhilHealth e-receipts with series nos. 5059001H-

506000H, are circulating in the country. These   e-receipts are found to have been printed in

two sets and are now subject to investigation by POEA

The POEA has already alerted the Bureau of Immigration and airport operatives about this

matter, thus, persons with access to or found to possess any of the above e-receipts will be

placed in the watchlist.

To avoid inconvenience especially in the availment of PhilHealth benefits, members under

the Overseas Workers Program are  encouraged to check on the veracity of their e-receipts

at the:

Overseas Workers Program - Special Programs Department

Philippine Health Insurance Corporation

Room 1101, 11th Floor, Citystate Centre

709 Shaw Blvd. , Pasig City

Telephone nos: 689-1079, 638-7020

Email: owp@philhealth.gov.ph, philhealth_ksa@philhealth.gov.ph,

philhealth_hk@philhealth.gov.ph and

philhealth_sg@philhealth.gov.ph


